A Persuasive Letter to Mr Habberly by Edward O

Dear Mr Habberley,

I am writing to you inform you why | think homework is totally ludicrous and why you
should abolish it. | have been left with no other choice than to contact you in this way.
There are many reasons why you should abolish homework for ever and | am going to give
them all to you.

My first reason is that all you are hear up and down the country is, “I am getting so stressed!
Why do we have homework over the weekends?!” Children have to get so stressed over
homework during the weekend! This is absolutely ridiculous; it is meant to be their
weekend! Your hard-working pupils are working tirelessly, you know what this means? It
means that your pupils come back to school having had no rest over the weekend, no
wonder they are falling asleep in class! How will you possibly get the most work out of them
when they have been working over the time they should be resting?!

Now onto my second reason, 65% of students get stressed whilst doing their work! This
figure shows that more than half of the school pupils are struggling, just give them a rest!
The difference you will find if you just listen to me will be amazing, this may make you one
of the schools with the best GCSE results in the whole of England! Just imagine your
students getting all that work done during class. By giving pupils homework does not help
there learning because they need rest before doing even more work. Everyone needs a rest
sometimes especially after working 6 hours for 5 days a week. All that you are doing by
giving children homework is depression.

Thank you for listening, | hope this has made you change your mind because it will really
improve the whole school. Please listen to me and at the least don’t be giving pupils very
hard homework which will make others stress. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,



